
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
Mr. Andy Leimer 
Federal Communications Commission 
Equipment Authorization Branch 
7435 Oakland Mills Road 
Columbia, Maryland  21046 
 
Dear Mr. Leimer: 
 
The Federal Aviation Administration (FAA) Office of 
Spectrum Policy and Management, has reviewed the Type 
Acceptance Certification request from Daniels Electronics 
Ltd., for their 25-Watt Am power amplifier model number 
AMP-3A130-25, ID number H4JAMP-3A130.  The technical data 
for this equipment is consistent with the spectrum 
requirements and we have no objections to certification of 
this device. 
 
Should you have any questions or concerns, please contact 
Mr. Donald Nellis, Spectrum Planning and International 
Division, at (202) 267-9779. 
 
Sincerely, 
 
 
 
 
George K. Sakai 
Program Director for Spectrum 
  Policy and Management 
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